From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 2:03 PM

To: Cathy Marcinkevage; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate
Subject: Fwd: Figures for directors call

Attachments: Model Summary.pdf

For admin record, here is the analysis I recalled that Eric did in 2016 on actual temps versus predicted.

Maria Rea

Assistant Regional Administrator, California Central Valley Office
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 930-3600

Maria.Rea@noaa.gov

Find us online
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal <eric.danner@noaa.gov>

Date: Tue, Jun 7, 2016 at 3:14 PM

Subject: Figures for directors call

To: Garwin Yip <Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov>, Brycen Swart - NOAA Federal <brycen.swart@noaa.gov>, Maria
Rea - NOAA Federal <Maria.Rea@noaa.gov>

Garwin - here are the figures for the directors call.

Eric

Eric Danner, Ph.D.
Research Ecologist

Fisheries Ecology Division, Southwest Fisheries Science Center
110 Shaffer Road


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

Santa Cruz, CA 95060
831-420-3917
http://swfsc.noaa.gov/



http://swfsc.noaa.gov/

